
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Sedillo, Isaiah <isedillo@blm.gov> 

Thursday, May 9, 2019 2:44 PM 

Kautz, Paul, EMNRD 
Wust, Stephen L.

[EXT] Re: [EXTERNAL] Apd in potash area

Yes both are on a Drill Island, they are good to go.

On Thu, May 9, 2019 at 2:31 PM Kautz, Paul, EMNRD <paul.kautz(5)state.nm.us> wrote:

Good Afternoon Isaiah and Stephen

I have 2 new APD's in the potash area for your review. I believe both are located within a drilling island.

Paul Kautz

Hobbs District Geologist

Energy Minerals Natural Resources Dept.

Oil Conservation Division 

1625 N. French Dr.

Hobbs, NM 88240 

575-393-6161 ext. 104

Thank you,

Isaiah Sedillo, Geologist 
BLM-Carlsbad Field Office 
(575) 234 6233
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Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Attachments:

Wust, Stephen <swust@slo.state.nm.us> 
Friday, May 10, 2019 2:53 PM 

Kautz, Paul, EMNRD; isedillo@blm.gov 
[EXT] RE: Apd in potash area 

Advance 2 Dagger State 051019.pdf

Here are. the reviews for the APDs. In the LMR, but if on a drill island, we have no issues.

Stephen L. Wust, Ph.D.
Chief Geologist

Oil, Gas, Minerals Division

505.827.5774
New Mexico State Land Office

310 Old Santa Fe Trail

P.O. Box 1148

Santa Fe, NM 87504-1148
swust@slo.state.nm.us

nmstatelands.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - This e-mail transmission, including all documents, files, or previous e-mail messages attached 
hereto, may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person 
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you must not read this transmission and 
that any disclosure, copying, printing, distribution, or use of any of the information contained in and/or attached to this 
transmission is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately notify the 
sender and delete the original transmission and its attachments without reading or saving in any manner. Thank you.

From: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD [mailto:paul.kautz@state.nm.us]

Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2019 2:31 PM

To: isedillo@blm.gov; Wust, Stephen <swust@slo.state.nm.us>

Subject: Apd in potash area

Good Afternoon Isaiah and Stephen

I have 2 new APD's in the potash area for your review. I believe both are located within a drilling island. 

Paul Kautz

Hobbs District Geologist

Energy Minerals Natural Resources Dept.

Oil Conservation Division 

1625 N. French Dr.

Hobbs, NM 88240 

575-393-6161 ext. 104
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